
   

 
NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION MEETING 

 
 
 
 
 

917 Lesperance Rd.  |  Tecumseh, ON  |  N8N 1W9  |  P: (519) 735-2184 |  F: (519) 735-6712 

 

December 3rd, 2019 

Affected Property Owners and Agencies 
 
Re:  Consideration of the Drainage Report For the Repair and  
 Improvement to the West Branch of the East Branch Delisle Drain 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on November 19th, 2019, Gerard Rood of Rood Engineering Inc., 
filed with the Clerk’s Office, the Drainage Report dated November 18th, 2019 for the repair and 
improvement of the West Branch of the East Branch Delisle Drain (Drain).  
 
A copy of the report is attached hereto, including plans, profiles, assessment schedules, and 
on-site meeting minutes for the drain. 
 

The Council of the Town of Tecumseh will consider the report at the following date, time and place: 

Date: Tuesday, January 14th, 2020 
Time: 5:30 p.m. 
Place: Tecumseh Arena, Horwood Room 

12021 McNorton Street,  
Tecumseh, Ontario 

 
As a landowner affected by the proposed works, you are requested and encouraged to attend 
at this meeting. Additional information regarding the Drainage Act process is located on the 
Ontario Ministry of Agriculture & Food (OMAF) website at www.ontario.ca/drainage. 

 
If you are unable to attend the meeting, it will proceed in your absence. If you are affected by 
the proposed project, you will continue to receive notifications as required by the Drainage Act. 
A questionnaire is attached should you wish to provide your concerns in writing. If you have 
additional concerns with respect to the drain, please contact the Town’s Drainage 
Superintendent, Sam Paglia, P.Eng., at 519-735-2184 [Ext 105]. 

 
 
 
 
 

Laura Moy 
Director, Corporate Services & Clerk 




